
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2018 
 
 

 

Michael Cook 

 

VIA EMAIL – Mike_cook@ipsd.org 
 
Re:     FOIA Additional Request Dated April 25, 2018 and received April 25, 2018 
 
Subject:  Additional questions on ISBE’s application in regards to raising the fee for driver education.  On the 

narrative for #4, was section C not completed or is a page missing?  And also, a request for a signed copy.  

 Dear Mr. Cook: 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your additional request to April 
25, 2018 request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 
referenced information.  On the application, 4C was not relevant to our waiver, therefore it was omitted.  Also, attached 
is a signed ISBE application responsive for your request 
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will 
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #18-31A. 

 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Carrie Szambelan 
Carrie Szambelan  
Freedom of Information Officer 

http://www.sd308.org/
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